June 2017
DECISION PAPER

TO:  Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:  Teresa Morgan, Superintendent

SUBJECT:  Certified Evaluation Plan approval 
ISSUE:
The Hardin County Schools 50/50 committee, as required by 704 KAR 3:345, met and agreed to modifications to the Certified Evaluation Plan to comply with the statutory language of SB1 (2017), and consideration of the recommendations by Kentucky Education Commissioner Pruitt, for the 2017-2018 school year. 
RECOMMENDATION/RECOMMENDED MOTION:
I move that Hardin County Schools approve the Certified Evaluation Plan as recommended by the District 50/50 Committee. 
